
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted.  
 
3 There was heard and noted a report by Station Commander James Sullivan, 
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service regarding the current issues, incidents and word 
being carried out in the ward for Quarter 1, advising the Partnership  
 
(1) of the incidents that had taken place in the ward over the last quarter which 

included 5 accidental dwelling fires, 1 casualty, 1 non-fire casualty, 67 
deliberate fires, 2 non-domestic fires, 26 unwanted fire alarm signals and 1 
road traffic collision; 

 
(2) that to combat anti-social behaviour a pilot tri-service programme had been 

designed aimed at teenagers over a 10 week period named PAFS (Police, 
Ambulance, Fire Service) to build their confidence and develop skills to make 
the best possible choices; and 

 
(3) that the Strategic Service Review and options of service delivery had been 

progressing and an update would be provided at a future meeting. 
 
 


